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FBY/NBN 
 

12 June 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 and 10 Drama London Residential: Wednesday 8 November - Thursday 9 November 2023 
 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child an exciting opportunity to visit London as part of our 
Drama residential trip. This trip is offered to students in Years 9 and 10 (currently Years 8 and 9), on 
Wednesday 8 November through to Thursday 9 November 2023. 
 

The trip will include: 

• B&B accommodation at Royal National Hotel including full English breakfast buffet 
• Guided Walking Tour of ‘Theatreland’ district 
• Tickets to both performances of ‘Harry Potter and the Cursed Child’ 
• 2 Drama Workshops at professional studios  
• Evening meal at Pizza Hut or Theatre Cafe Diner 
• Services of a guide throughout our visit 
• Coach travel to and from London 

Teachers accompanying residential visits carry an enormous responsibility for the students in their 
care. We therefore reserve the right to refuse a place to any student whose behaviour in school has 
been or becomes a problem. 
 

The cost of the trip will be approximately £255.00 per student. You can apply for a place by completing 
the Drama Residential to London - November 2023 Google Form and paying a £60.00 deposit via 
Scopay (if your child is unsuccessful in gaining a place, the deposit will be refunded). The registration 
form and deposit must be completed by Friday 16 June 2023.  
 

If your child is successful in gaining a place for this residential visit, we will inform you by email after 
the deadline for deposits. We will set up the schedule of payments on Scopay and when you sign into 
your Scopay account you will be able to activate alerts for when payments are due. The payment plan 
will require £100.00 by Wednesday 17 July and £95.00 by Wednesday 13 September. 
 

Having secured a place, should you wish to cancel your child’s place, the school will try to fill the place 
from any waiting list. If this is not possible, the deposit will be lost and further cancellation charges 
made by the travel company will be incurred. These will vary according to the notice given. 
 

If you have any further enquiries do not hesitate to contact me via info@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk. 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the Drama department. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs F Bailey 
Head of Drama 

https://forms.gle/Q9XkKuxme7gxRNaZ7
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